
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission on AFCA’s proposed Rules amendment. 
 
Legal Aid Queensland supports the proposed amendments because: 

(a) They provide certainty for consumers. 
(b) They provide access to justice for consumers. 
(c) They provide an efficient, free and fair dispute resolution mechanism for consumers.   
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Principal Lawyer (Acting) 
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